
To whom it may concern. 

 

 

I believe that the proposal to divide the above spectrum so that more vendors may be 

introduced is not to Hong Kong's benefit.  We already have a highly competitive 

market in this area and very satisfactory services that exceed those that I experience in 

other countries when travelling.  This is not a situation of monopoly or even duopoly 

that needs to be dealt with for the public good. 

 

Given that "the Authority has the statutory duty to promote the efficient allocation and 

use of spectrum as a public resource of Hong Kong" I believe that the Authority 

should be most reluctant to introduce additional providers, at the cost of available 

spectrum to existing providers.  Such an introduction can only result in a degradation 

of the capacity of those existing providers. 

 

Furthermore, if the number of antennae on buildings would be increased by such a 

move, there is yet another reason to retain the present arrangement. 

 

The existing licenses should be renewed after suitable bidding. 

 

I have no connection with any 3G / 4G telecommunications company other than being 

a user of two now (3/LTE and CSL/3G) and others in the past. 
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